
 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

28.3.2025 

I hope that you have all had a good week and have been able to enjoy some of the better weather 
that we have been treated to. I have decided to stay on the online safety theme for another week, 
as it is such an important issue. A huge thank you Kayleigh, one of our Mums, for bringing the links 
below to my attention so that I can share them with you.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Includes advice on making games safer, judging which ones to allow, reporting concerns etc.  
 
There's also a specific product now for families with younger children to support them start a 
healthier relationship with online use. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/ 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 
FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

Summer Fair Date 
Saturday 5th July 12-3pm School Playing Field 
More details to follow next term! 
 
Cake Sale Last Week! 
Early years raised £36.40 on their stall raising funds 
for their classroom. It was a sell-out sale so thank 
you for your support and apologies to those 

customers who missed out  
 
Cake Sale Dates for you Diary 
Y5/6 02/05/2025 
Y3/4 16/05/2025 
Y1/2 13/06/2015 
EYU 27/06/25 

 

DIARY DATES  

 

Thurs 3rd – Over and Above Party  

 

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter 2:30pm  

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/


 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – This week in Early Years we have been full of the joys of spring. We have been learning and 
performing the poem ‘A little seed’ and then planting our own little sunflower seeds. We are looking 
forward to seeing them grow and finding out how tall they will get. In Maths, we have been learning 
about 2D and 3D shapes.  

Year 1/2 – Key Stage 1 have been continuing their dinosaur topic by beginning to write their own 'Who 
Am I?' dinosaur poem. We have also received some exciting surprises from Mr Barlett, in the form of 
some real dinosaur bones! The children have had the opportunity to handle a plesiosaur vertebrae and a 
mosasaur tooth, which were both found in the UK! 

Year 3/4 - have been learning all about how to be persuasive, using rhetorical questions, exaggerations 
and emotive language. Ask your child what we are trying to persuade Mrs Clarke to let us try out. Your 
child will be coming home with a minibeast home today (Friday) so pop it in a garden, local park or we 
can put it in our forest school if you cannot find a suitable place for it. 

Y5/6 - This week, Year 5 are planning their Landfill Mountains stories while Year 6 are writing guides to 
help migrants settle in a fictional new country. In French, we have almost finished our L'Univers books 
giving information about the planets. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


